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19th March 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

E-Safety 
 
Technology is hugely valuable for education, as well as a way to keep in touch with friends and family.  
However, it is important we all consider how we can support children’s online safety.  Over the past 12 
months, children have used technology more than ever. In using technology, it is important that they 
know how to do so safely.  
 
As part of our approach to teaching the children how to stay safe on line, PC Vicky Aldridge will be 
attending school on Wednesday 24th March.  
 
PC Aldridge, will use our SMART approach to online safety as part of the sessions and provide pupils 
with the opportunity to ask a range of questions linked to staying safe online.  
 
If you have any questions regards the session, please speak to myself. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr Noel Goodwin 
Headteacher 
 
 
       

Headteacher: Mr Noel Goodwin 
 

 

https://www.southbersted.co.uk/safeguarding/internet-safety/

